
Lake Management Study Committee  

  

Meeting minutes  11 June 2013 

  

In attendance 

        Cliff Towner 

        Noah Siegel 

        David Deitz     

        Todd Arnold 

        Mike Goldstein 

  

  

meeting called to order at 7:15 at the Sharon Community Center. 

  

  

Cliff informed us that Mike Baglino formally resigned from the committee 

as he is moving away from Sharon. Mike has given the committee many 

years of service and he will be missed. We wish him the best. 

  

  

In service of the needs of the committee, specifically to monitor 

conditions at the lake, it was noted that the town is no longer extending 

committee 

members the courtesy of car access to the boat launch and memorial beach 

parking as in years past.   

    Todd Arnold made a motion for the committee to use it’s own funds to 

buy members passes so that they can perform their duties. 

    motion passed with one abstention (goldstein) 

  

  

Weeds. I t has been noted that the lake is clear (‘too clear’) of weeds. 

both last year and again this year. Last year there was testing for 

chemicals and pH balance  

that could explain it, but all was at normal levels.  Nutrient levels 

where not specifically tested for. Much discussion on this. 

    is it 

        normal cyclical activity 

        low nutrients   

            what are considered normal levels of nutrients? 

            have efforts to remove runoff to the lake been too 

successful? 

        and muscles. what is the health level of muscles? 

        Fish seem to be at healthy levels. 

  

it was agreed to gather nutrient levels, and to study what norms should 

be. other courses of action not determined. 

  

  

  

Annual election of officers. the following election was unanimous: 

    Chair –            Cliff Towner 

    Vice Chair -     David Deitz 

    Clerk –            Mike Goldstein 

  



  

  

respectfully submitted- 

15, June 2013 

mike goldstein  


